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The April meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Camanche Public Library was called to order by President Foster.  Members present were Foster, Emerson, McManus, Haines, and Reuter, along with librarian Evans.

The minutes from the previous month were approved as written by a motion from Gary Haines and second by Ron Emerson.  The financial and circulation reports were accepted.  Interlibrary loans were up and the library programs are going well.  There were 454 individuals who attended the various programs offered by the library in March 2019.  A total of 2183 items were loaned out by the library between the physical library, interlibrary loans, and Bridges Online Library.  Listed bills, book orders, and new bills were voted and approved unanimously after Gary Haines made a motion to accept and Ron Emerson seconded.  The financial report was discussed and approved by a motion from Linda Foster and a second by Shannon McManus.   

Book orders in the amount of $798.90 were approved to order from Ingram.

New Bills approved for payment:
· Amazon  $346.66
· Micromarketing  $244.91
· Gale  $130.36
· MidAmerican (book company) $215.63
· Centerpoint  $306.42
· Penworthy  $142.14
· New Life Computers  $50.00
· KnowBuddy  $56.92
· MidAmerican  Have not received the bill yet  
· Alliant   Have not received the bill yet  
· Culligan  $10.00
· SmartApple  $197.45
· The Observer  $48.00
· OfficeMax  $75.18
 

Total of Bills (including Ingram):  $2622.57

Old Business:
The board discussed the revised Library Volunteer policy and approved unanimously after Shannon McManus made a motion and a second by Gary Haines.  

New Business:
Discussion was held regarding elections of officers and the board agreed elections were held every two years.  The next scheduled elections are April 2020.

The board reviewed Tier 1 Section 8 of the Trustee’s handbook and held a discussion over the chapter.

Librarian Evans presented the issue of non-traditional collections for check-out from the library.  She explained some libraries have special occasion dresses such as prom dresses, sports equipment/shoes, and/or cake pans.  Discussion was held by the board and the non-traditional collection of sport shoes was selected for further exploration.  

The board reviewed different proposals from Determan Asphalt’s for the parking lot.  The board was presented with photo diagrams along with the financial breakdown and agreed on one proposal.  

Librarian Evans presented the board with a proposal from Kelly Stinocher.  She would like to provide a bench to be placed outside of the library in memory of her father.  The board held discussion around memorials such as this and felt the matter should be referred to the city for further guidance.

The board reviewed and discussed the Enrich Iowa Agreement letter.

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Camanche Public Library will be held on May 1, 2019 at 6:oo pm at the Library.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Janeen Reuter, secretary
